
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: September 12, 2023 

 
TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
VIA: Robert Miracle, CPA Deputy Town Manager, Finance and Administration 
 
FROM: Dean Mealy, NIGP-CPP, CPPO Town Procurement and Contract Manager 
 

RE: Resolution to Approve a Purchase Order to Blue Line Innovations for Police 

Uniforms in the Annual Amount of $70,000, Resolution No. 106 -2023 

 

DATE: 28 August 2023 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Town staff recommends that Town Council approve Resolution No. 106-2023, approving a 
purchase order to Blue Line Innovations for Police Uniforms in the annual amount of $70,000.  
 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Town Procurement and Contract Management utilizes the City of Lakeland Contract with Blue 

Line Innovations to procure uniforms for the Police Department. Both the City of Lakeland and 

the vendor have approved offering the Town the same terms and conditions.  

 

The Police Department has been satisfied with both the product and the service provided to outfit 

officers.  
 
FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 

 
Funding for this service is from a Police Department Budget.   
 
POLICE REVIEW 
 
This item has been reviewed by the Police and approved as recommended. 
 
TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 
 
This format has been utilized by the Town in previous recommendations and was approved by the 
Town Attorney.  
 
 

 
 

 


